
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 5/10/2010 3:18:09 PM

'Roscow, Steve' (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov); Homer, Trina 
(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)

To:
Redacted

Redacted

Velasquez, Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: meeting with MEA tomorrow

Hi Steve

To respond to your email below, this is PG&E's expectation as well. We will be sure to have the 
information you are seeking below to share with both Energy Division and MEA and we will be bringing 
folks from PG&E who will be able to speak to the data we provide. We are working to gather this 
information now and hope to have something to you by the end of the day so you can take a look before 
the meeting.

One question for you, per our conversation last Friday, do you know who will be attending from MEA? 
Again, while we believe we have identified the appropriate folks from PG&E to attend the meeting for 
tomorrow, it would be helpful to know who will be representing MEA.

Thanks
Daren

From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, Mav 10. 2010 11:53 AM______________
To: Horner, Trina; Redacted 
Cc: Velasquez, Carlos A.
Subject: meeting with MEA tomorrow

PG&E folks—

For the meeting tomorrow, I’ve scheduled a room beginning at 9:30. I’d like to try to finish in 2 hours, 
but we can go longer if needed.

My expectation is that PG&E will bring a customer-specific list of all the opt-outs, by category, so we 
can all see the size of the groups that will need to be informed of an invalid opt-out. If you won’t be 
bringing such a list, and sharing it with Marin, I don’t see how we could have a productive meeting, so 
let me know, and I’ll cancel the meeting and kick this back up to Clanon.
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Thanks,

Steve
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